
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

College Club Swimming and Georgia Tech Swim Club are committed to providing a safe and fun championship 
environment for this event. CCS and GTSC reserve the right to alter COVID-19 protocols based on local, state, and 
national guidelines at the time of the event. Here is what is currently planned for the 2022 College Club Swimming 
National Championship. 
  

• CCS and GTSC will follow Georgia Tech/USG COVID-19 related guidelines at the time of the event.  CCS 
encourages members to continue following safety measures recommended by the CDC and local health 
officials to avoid COVID-19. Current local COVID-19 policies will be followed at the event and these policies 
will be communicated to participants.  

• Do not attend if you’re experiencing any symptoms of COVID-19. If you experience symptoms or test 
positive for COVID-19 within two weeks after the conclusion of the event, please contact CCS.  

• Mask wearing is recommended in the Georgia Tech Campus Recreation Center and McAuley Aquatic 
Center. 

• Please don’t congregate in crowded areas (behind the blocks, in the warmup pool, to cheer from the side 
of the pool, etc.).  

• Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the facility. 
• Common areas and surfaces will be sanitized frequently.  

Most of all, use common sense to make this event as safe as possible for all attendees. 
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